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This will not end well.  For either party.  If you want people to feel safe from cougars 

you should be setting aside more protected land.  And while some who would hunt 

the cougars might be doing it for reasonable or noble reasons, others will use this as 

an excuse to trophy hunt and to kill wildlife of all sorts.  Leave the cougar hunting to 

official state organizations. 


